Bryant, Shellie

From: Web NoReply

Sent: November 27, 2021 8:44 AM

To: City Council

Subject: Email - Communication - Adam Pollock - 2022-23 Budget - Industrial-Residential Interface Study -

CK 1700-1

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Completed

--- Replies to this email will go to

Submitted on Saturday, November 27, 2021 - 08:43

Submitted by user: Anonymous

Submitted values are:

Date Saturday, November 27, 2021

To His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council

First Name Adam

Last Name Pollock

Phone Number

Email

Address 17th Street West

City Saskatoon

Province Saskatchewan

Postal Code

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable) Pleasant Hill Community Association Subject Support for funding the Industrial-Residential Interface Study

Meeting (if known) Budge Package

Comments

Dear City Councilors and Your Worship,

We, the Pleasant Hill Community Association, hope that you will include the funding for the Industrial-Residential Interface study in your Budget for the next 2 years. This project is the first step towards addressing the very real health issues occurring in our city as a result of giving industrial businesses the right to produce limitless nuisances.

This study has been needed since 1978 when residents of Saskatoon first began identifying this health issue. The Performance Standards that will come out of this study has been 'on the books' since 2004.

The price tag for this extremely important first step is a fraction of the cost of many other items you are deliberating on, but the impact this will have on the quality of life in Saskatoon is priceless.

Please support including the Industrial-Residential Interface Study in the 2022-23 Budget.

Sincerely,

Adam Pollock
Pleasant Hill Community Association President
Attachments
Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting? No

The results of this submission may be viewed at: